
The Environment Agency is about to begin 

Phase 2 of construction on the Curry Moor 

Flood Storage Area.

We are hosting a pre-construction public drop-in 

event, where you can learn more about the 

planned construction for 2024.

We would love you to join us on the day.

Date

Friday, 8 March 2024

Time

6.30pm-8.30pm

Venue

Williams Hall, Dark Lane

Stoke St Gregory, Taunton

TA3 6EU

If you have any questions or would like to sign up to 

receive scheme updates, please contact Sam Carter 

via email at currymoorreservoir@environment-

agency.gov.uk or by calling 03708 506 506.
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